Good Day Jonathan

I have followed up on the narrowed scope for request 2021-G-0100 (limiting the scope to

records from Law and Engineering)..

According to our records, the search conducted by Law and Engineering did not locate

responsive records to the scope of this request.

Please let me know if you wish to proceed with this request based on the records that were

provided by other responsive units, including the payment of fees.
Happy to discuss further.

Best,

Mary Golab

Director, Information and Privacy Office (IPO)

University of Alberta



